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A number of hearings are scheduled for the state to address the economic and safety impacts to California resulting from the recent terrorist attacks.  

Assembly Budget Committee Hearing

The Assembly Budget Committee it will hold a hearing on California’s fiscal condition on November 19, 2001, from 10:00am to 12:00 noon in the Ronald Reagan State Office Building in Downtown Los Angeles.  The committee has not yet announced an agenda or list of speakers at this time. Government Relations staff will monitor these proceedings and inform the Board of significant developments.

Assembly Transportation Committee Hearing

Government Relations staff were contacted by the Assembly Transportation Committee to request the MTA’s participation in a hearing on transportation security issues in the state.  This hearing has been tentatively scheduled for November 19, 2001. As this time conflicts with the Assembly Budget Committee hearing the Transportation Committee may decide to meet at another time.

Assembly and Senate Select Committees on the MTA 

The Select Committees on the MTA are still intending to hold a joint hearing on safety and security at the MTA on November 28, 2001.  Government Relations staff are continuing to work with the office of Assembly Member Jenny Oropeza as the hearing format develops.

Governor’s Economic Summit

The Governor is holding a summit of private industry leaders to discuss the condition of the state economy this Friday.  This “invitation only” event is being coordinated by the Governor’s office. Government Relations staff are working with the Administration to monitor issues that develop out of these meetings.
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